Hi, EBA Students!

My name is Mary Emerson. I am finishing my final year at the University of Baltimore School of Law. I know law school is hectic and I am in this struggle with you. But trust me, there's more to this journey.

As your first ever EBA Student Board Member, I want to share my personal experiences to encourage fellow students to connect, and most important, stay involved. I know law school is busy, demanding, and so many other "nice" words, but we cannot afford to be tuned out when we must connect more. And that is why I couldn't be more thankful for my experience and involvement with the EBA!

Some of us are fortunate to have great internships and jobs post law school and others simply don't know how to network and are seeking opportunities to learn and grow. After meeting other EBA students and even students outside of the bar, I realize many are not taking advantage of the opportunities available to them through their professional associations. I want to help change that during my time as your Student Board Member.

I say, we strive for success in the classrooms and simultaneously seek opportunities to invest in our professional lives through this awesome professional association. As the EBA Student Board Member, my goal is to spread the word, position myself as a resource to other EBA student members, and be a voice to the Board about what students want and need.

So, stay tuned for future blogs & if you ever want to connect, you can reach me at mary.emerson@ubalt.edu.

Good luck next semester!



## **MARY EMERSON**

**EBA Student Board Member** 

## CONTACT ME

mary.emerson@ubalt.edu

